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PATLITE Corporation 

8-8 Matsuyamachi Chuo-ku 

Osaka City, Osaka 

542-0067 Japan  

 

No. PDN29-008 

 

To Our Customers, 

 

LED Work Light Model CLM  

Product Discontinuance Notice 

 

Due to obsolete components, PATLITE Corporation announces the production 

discontinuance  of the "LED Work Light CLM",  and  its  recommended  replacement , 

the CLN will be available in January 2013.  

 

Information 

 

䠍䠍䠍䠍䠊䠊䠊䠊    Discontinued Product Model  

CLM-24                               

 

2. Product Discontinuation Period 

End of June, 2013      

Orders of this product will be accepted on a first come-first serve basis until 

stock is depleted.  After stock has been depleted, PATLITE Corporation will be 

unable to supply additional quantities of this product. 

 

3. Recommended Replacement Model  

The new model CLN will be replacing the CLM in January, 2013.  


